
 

PATCH presents…. 

 

 

 

 

Get your best outfits ready and practise those dance moves,  

the PATCH school disco is coming to you Friday 28th February –  

and it’s a disco non uniform day! 

 

Here’s everything you need to know about the D.I.S.C.O! 

 

 

Year group: 1, 2  & 3       Time: 3.15 – 4.30pm  Ticket price: £4 

Disco will be taking place in the School hall, all children attending will be taken to the hall & 

returned to their classrooms for collection. 

Children will be given 2 glow sticks, a packet of haribo and a biscuit  – please make sure they have 

their named water bottles with them as squash and water will be provided. 

 

Year group: 4, 5, & 6   Time: 3.15 – 4.35pm Ticket price: £4 

Disco will be taking place in the Church hall, all children attending will be taken to the hall & 

returned to their classroom for collection. Children will be given 2 glow sticks, a packet of haribo and 

a biscuit - please make sure they come with their named water bottle as squash and water will be 

provided. 

 

** Years 4, 5 & 6 only** 

Disco shop will be available for children to purchase extra treats: 

Haribo bags (small) 30p each 

Glow items 50p or £1 each 

 

 

 

TICKETS - Please complete the form and return it to the Patch post box, outside the school 

reception door, by Monday 24th February. Spare forms can be found in the office. 

 



 

 

TICKET FORM 

Please complete and return to the PATCH post box, outside the 

school reception door, by Monday 24th February  

 

NAME __________________________________________________________________ 

 

CLASS __________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please choose: 

DISCO – Year 1, 2 & 3 

DISCO – Year 4, 5 & 6 

 

Cash/Cheque amount enclosed: _______________________________________________________ 

Cheques made payable to Hordle Primary School’s PTA  

 

If different from normal school pick up, please state who will be collecting your child after the 

DISCO: 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Don’t forget it’s a free DISCO non uniform day! Please wear 

appropriate clothing & shoes for the school day. 

Thank you for your support 

Team PATCH 

DISCLAIMER: All forms will be safely disposed of, after the disco, on 

Friday 28th February.  

 

 

 


